
 

 

CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the West Hollywood City Council will hold a public hearing 
on Monday, June 7, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. via Teleconference. The City Council of the 
City of West Hollywood will hold its regular meeting via teleconference and will conduct 
a public hearing, at which time it will hear and consider information regarding the 
assessment of delinquent solid waste fees owed to Athens Services onto the property 
tax bill of 26 delinquent account holders.  
 
For additional information please contact Hany Demitri at (323) 848-6507. 
 
The City Council Agenda and Staff Report will be available on Wednesday, June 2, 
2021 online at www.weho.org. 
 
Those wishing to comment on the proposed assessment of delinquent solid waste fees 
owed to Athens Services may either call into the meeting to provide comments via phone 
(dial-in instructions can be found on the Agenda) or you may submit written comments to 
the City Clerk’s Office at publiccomment@weho.org. 
 
 
BY Order of the City of West Hollywood 
Melissa Crowder, Acting City Clerk 
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City Clerk, and that this document was posted on: 
 
Date:  May 26, 2021 
Signature:\\Alyssa T. Poblador\\  
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